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ANNUAL FUNDRAISER 

  
A special "thank you" to all the volunteers in the fire department auxiliary for their hard 
work and dedication in organizing and putting on a successful fund raiser July 10, 2010 at 
the Bull Lake Rod and Gun Club.  There was lots of good food, a bake sale, auction, and 
horseshoe tournament as well as other activities.  The gun raffle was also very successful 
and the rifle was won by Troy VFW. 
Even though overall attendance was down from last year, we raised more money this year 
even with the lousy economy.  We are very grateful to the whole community for their 
contributions, dedication and support of the fire department even in these tough times. 
  

CHALLENGE GRANT 

  
We applied for a grant from Plum Creek Foundation to use in updating our equipment.  
They awarded us a "challenge grant" wherein they would match funds that we raised 
elsewhere up to $3000.00.  With the successful fund raiser, we were able to meet the full 
$3000.00 challenge and have sent notice and proof of our success to Plum Creek.  We 
expect to receive those funds within the next 30  days. 
We want to thank Plum Creek Foundation for their generous grant donation to Bull Lake 
Fire Department. 
  

OTHER NEWS 

  
We have also applied for several other grants as well.  We were unsuccessful in our 2009 
Assistance to Firefighters Grant (AFG) through FEMA.  We have re-applied for 2010 
AFG, but will not be notified on that until this winter. 
We also were not successful in getting a grant from MT Community Foundation.  They 
were overwhelmed with requests and did not have funding to meet all the requests. 
We also requested a grant from Stimson Lumber Company several months ago and we 
have had NO response at all.  This seems to be a pattern with Stimson. 
A donation request was also made to Genesis Mining Corp.  They are looking positively 
at making a donation to Bull Lake Fire Dept.   
  
Anyone wishing to make a donation to the fire dept. can do so by sending a check to the 
dept. address or make a credit card donation through Paypal. 
  
We thank one and all for their support!!! 

  



~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Remembering Robert L. Morck 

1935 - 2010 

After moving to the Bull lake area, Bob devoted many years to BLVFD as a firefighter and a member 
of the Board.   

He served a number of years as secretary/treasurer of the board and held that position until he decided 
it was time to retire in June of 2009.  Bob was always available to answer questions if needed and kept 
in touch with what was happening in the department. 

He is survived by his children Catherine of Troy and David of California.    

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Computer Donation by Kootenai Valley Federal Credit Union  

 

  


